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8 March 2021

Amy S Van Wey Lovatt
fyi-request-14602-e6715a91@requests.fyi.org,nz

Dear Ms Van Wey Lovatt
| am writing in response to you most recent email dated 4 March 2021.

You have asked Police to reference particular case law or a dictionary
both of which will be publicly available.

Police rely on the common usage of the term “intended recipient”.

Police wili not enter into further correspondence about this matter.

Your sincerely

Lee Hodgson%

Director
Ministerial Services



